
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 

President Nancy thanked the 

Changing of the Guard 

Committee for a job well done 

on National Craig Burnett Day.  

Special thanks to SW Rotary 

Supreme Court Judges, Scott 

Woldt & Barb Hart-Key.  The 

Kyakers, Jim Sharpe, Steve 

Poeschl, John Holdorf, & Rick 

Vanderloop.  Plus our own 

Johnny Carson –Glenn Curren.   

 

Award Winners 2008-09  

President Craig Burnett 

presented the following awards 

at the Changing of the Guard, & 

July 1st meeting.  There is still 1 

award pending.   

 Board of Directors 

Service Award, Club 

Service Chair: JoAnn 

Bloom  

 Board of Directors 

Service Award, 

Community Service 

Chair: Amy Montgomery  

 Helping Hand Award: 

Kathy Hanson  

 Helping Hand Award: 

Gerald Krueger  

 New Rotarian of the 

Year: Jason Henderson  

 Silent Rotarian of the 

Year: Matt Bakalars  

 Service Above Self 

Award: Michael Scott  

 Service Above Self 

Award: David 

Omachinski  

 Presidential Citation: 

Don Simons  

 Special Distinguished 

Service Award: Kris 

Villars  

 Special Distinguished 

Service Award: John 

Hazelberg  

 Rotarian of the Year: Lori 

Davis 
 

Back to School Fair 

Mel Wollangk announced that 

this years Back to School Fair 

will help over 700 kids. Back 

packs, school supplies, & 

Hygiene items are needed.  Jr. 

Rotary raised $120.00 selling 

Candy Bars.   

Waterfest 

Rotarians are still needed!  Sign 

up today for Thursday July 9th! 

Topic: Tim Franz 

Oshkosh Fire Department Chief              
 

 

 

 

 

2009 – 2010 Board 
President: Nancy Leipzig 
Pres. Elect: Kris Villars 
Past Pres.: Craig Burnett 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: David Omachinski 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Roy Duxstad 

Club Service Chairs 

Ken Friedman & Scott Woldt 

Community Service Chairs 

Mike Scott & Tim Lamers 

International Service Chairs 

Laura LeRoy & Tom Shepeck 

Vocational Service Chairs 

Glenn Nelson & Nicole Allie 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Bill Wresh  
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick 

R.I. President: John Kenney 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

July 15 
 
July 22 
July 29 
Aug 5 

Teri Shores – H1N1 
Hysteria 
TBA  
EAA Picnic  
Live At Lunch  

   

  

Recurring Events 
3rd Mon. 
(Jul 20)) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 
  

July 9  Waterfest (Big Bad Voodoo 
Daddy) 
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EAA Picnic July 29th 

For those of you that have never 

attended or do not know where 

the venue is for the picnic.  Meet 

at Roy Duxstad’s office to car 

pool, & shuttle over to EAA.  

Roy’s office is at 1918 S. 

Washburn St.  Rick Vanderloop 

announced he will need 

volunteers for set-up, grillers, 

check in, & clean-up.   

Shared Harvest 

Ken Friedman announced that 

they collected 1681bs of fresh 

produce last week.  Bringing the 

grand total to 430lbs.  There 

were another 70 tomatoe plants 

adoped.  2-4 volunteers are 

needed to work the market on 

7/25/09.   

Rotor Act 

Nicole announced Rotor act will 

be meeting the 2nd Tuesday and 

4th Thursdays of each month at 

6:30pm at Alzeteca.    

Irish Fest 

Lori Davis thanked the club & 

those who volunteered as well 

as those who attended. 

This successful event welcomed 

more than 8,000 guests, from as 

far as Ohio, a bus from Chicago, 

and many people from 

Milwaukee.  There were 268 

participants in the 5K run.   

The mass had over 400 

attendees.  We had more than 

250 volunteers assist.  As many 

as 12 different non-profit/charity 

groups will benefit from this 

event.  More than 160 kegs of 

beer were emptied.  Vendors 

sold more merchandise in 

Oshkosh than they did the 

previous weekend in Chicago.   

The two ATM machines ran out 

of cash three times.  Our website 

had 12,400 visits with 39,800 

page views.  Twenty-some radio 

stations and two network TV 

stations participated in 

promotions.  Six different 

newspaper publications 

featured articles and photos.  

And, every single performing 

group told us that this was one 

of the best run festivals they 

have performed.   

Not bad, considering this was 

only our first year! 

As a board member, on behalf of 

Irish Fest, I’m proud to present a 

check to Southwest Rotary. 

Yes, there will be a second 

Oshkosh Irish Fest and yes, it 

will be even bigger and better 

than this year.  Hope to see you 

all there. 

 

Sla’inte! 

 

President Nancy Leipzig 

Weekly meeting info! 

This year there will be a scooter 

table at the back of the room.  

Please be respectful of the 

speaker & leave quietly.  Lunch 

lady Wendy Hielsberg’ is 

looking for your input.  Please 

give her suggestions not just 

complaints.  2009-10 newest 

position is Fun Master-Jim 

Chitwood.  The 2009-10 Board of 

Directors was also introduced. 

Weekly Invocations 

July - Kent Mosebach 

August - Melody Wollangk 

September - Bonnie Behnke 

October - Lorraine Yarbrough 

November - Dick Ames 

December - Tom Goddard 

 

Weekly Greeters                                              
July 1 – Tom Weber &  

Todd Ruess 

July 8 – Bob Runge &  

Sandy Fontecchio 

July 15 -  Tim Lamers &  

Bonnie Behnke 

July 22 – Carol Bricco &  

Don Simons 

July 29 – EAA Picnic 
 

 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 
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Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

5. Is it the truth? 

6. Is it fair to all concerned? 

7. Will it build good will 

and better friendships? 

8. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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